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20 MULE TEAM

ANHYDROUS BORAX

TECHNICAL

For Use in Manufacturing, Formulating
or Repackaging.  Not for Food or Drug Use.

GUARANTEE:

Borax (Na2 B4 O7)              100.0% 
[Boric Oxide (B2 O3) Equivalent 69.20%]

REGISTRATION NO. 18920
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS

U.S. BORAX INC.
P.O. Box 8090

London, Ontario 
N6G 2B0

26877 Tourney Road
Valencia, California

91355

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: To be used only in the manufacture of
pesticides which are registered under the Pest Control Products
Act.  Formulators are responsible for their own registrations.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May be harmful if
swallowed.  Avoid breathing the dust and contact with skin, eyes,



and clothing.  Wash thoroughly after handling and before eating,
drinking or smoking.  Do not contaminate food, feed, or any body
of water.  ANHYDROUS BORAX carelessly spilled or applied to
cropland or growing plants, including trees and shrubs, may kill
or seriously retard plant growth.

FIRST AID: IF ON SKIN, flush with water.  Consult physician ir
irritation persists.  IF IN EYES, flush with water for 15
minutes.  Call a physician if irritation develops.  IF INGESTED,
induce vomiting by pressing far back on tongue.  Drink large
amounts of water or milk.  Never give anything by mouth if the
victim is unconscious.  Consult physician immediately.

DISPOSAL AND DECONTAMINATION:

Canadian formulators of this technical should dispose of unwanted
active and containers in accordance with municipal or provincial
regulations.  For additional details and clean up of spills
contact the regional office of Conservation and Protection,
Environment Canada.

STORAGE:
Store in a cool, dry place away from food or feedstuff, or where
children or animals may have access.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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